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2025 MISSION & VISION

PAKPAK BEACH PARK MILESTONES

The Commonwealth Medicaid
Agency has completed &
implemented policies covering
“off-island airfare,
transportation, lodging & per
diem” effective October 1st
2024.

In order to align all government agencies and
departments, the formally established mission
statement is “to advance our people’s quality of life
through stable, compassionate governance.” 
Similarly, the vision statement for the Administration is
“an empowered CNMI community building a safe and
abundant life with generational opportunities.” 

The Office of Grants Management has reported that
the San Antonio “Pakpak” Beach Park Project has
reached a major milestone with the pouring of the
pavilion foundation base on December 26, 2024. 
MB Tech Micronesia has successfully completed the
concrete pour for three of the four pavilions. The
foundation for the fourth pavilion remains pending
due to ongoing archaeological monitoring, as there is
a possibility of a cultural deposit in the area. 

The Governor’s Broadband
Bootcamp has launched in
January 2025! 
Nearly 600 citizens applied,
but only 300 spots were
available in this first cohort.
Participants will receive $6K
living stipend during the 4
month program.

“TO ADVANCE OUR PEOPLE’S QUALITY OF LIFE THROUGH STABLE, COMPASSIONATE GOVERNANCE”


